
                                                                                     

 

 

LUNCHES 

All Key Stage 1 children are entitled to a free meal at lunchtime.  The school will provide a hot 
meal for any child that wishes to have one. 
 
If you prefer your child may bring a packed lunch.  We do however have guidelines for packed 

lunches.  Within the school we have several children who are allergic to nuts and therefore 

we should be a nut free school.  We cannot as a school guarantee a nut free environment, as 

it is not always possible to watch over every item that is brought onto the premises.  However 

we urge you to ensure that lunch boxes are free of items that contains nuts (e.g. no peanut 

butter).  It would also help if you could impress on the children, as we do, not to share or 

exchange lunch items. 

 

Children are not permitted to bring sweets or chocolate bars as part of their lunch (chocolate 

biscuits are permitted) and also lunch boxes should not contain fizzy drinks. 

 

For the classroom, it is necessary for your child to bring a water bottle with a sports cap, 

regardless of the weather.  This enables them to access water throughout the day. 

 

Even though your child will receive a free school dinner, under some circumstances a child 

may qualify for pupil premium.  An application form outlining the qualifying criteria can be 

found on our website.  If you think you qualify under the criteria outlined, please complete 

the Pupil Premium Application form for KS1 (found under Admissions/Pupil Premium) and 

return it to the school office.  This will allow the school to receive the pupil premium funding 

which will benefit your child.  All applications are dealt with in complete confidence. 

 

Your co-operation over these matters is much appreciated.       

 

 

 

 


